
 

 

NOTICE  
TO SHAREHOLDERS 

 

 

 
 

 

Belize Electricity Limited advises Shareholders that dividends for 
Shareholders on record as of December 31, 2020 are being paid 
via direct transfer to your bank or credit union account.  
 

Shareholders who did not provide banking information for 
their electronic payment to be processed, kindly call the 
Securities Officer to make arrangements for cheques to be 
picked up at our Corporate Headquarters at 2 ½ Miles Philip 
Goldson Highway.  
 

Where no payment arrangement is made by Friday, November 
12, 2021, cheques will be mailed to the addresses of 
Shareholders as shown in the Register of Shareholders. 

 

Queries may be directed to: 
 

Securities Officer 
Belize Electricity Limited 

21/2 Miles Philip Goldson Highway 
P.O. Box 327 

Belize City, Belize 
 

 
Phone: +501.227.095 Ext: 1512         Email: corporate@ bel.com.bz 

mailto:corporate@bel.com.bz

